
Year 5 Weekly News 

 

 

This week the children have: 

 Used line graphs to interpret data in maths 

 Planned and written a story using ‘Hurricane’ by David Weisner as a stimulus 

 Used Ordnance Survey maps and compasses and worked with grid references 

 Produced typed copies of our poems for display 

 Read sentences in French 

 

Next week we shall: 

 Read and interpret tables in maths 

 Evaluate and edit our adventure stories in English 

 Discuss why people may believe in God and the Christian idea of God 

 Discuss ‘How do we know what is true?’ 

 Make tornado pictures 

 

 

Book Look 

This will take place on Tuesday 16th October from 2.30pm. Parents can register in the office from 

2.20pm and Year 6 Children will collect your children from their classes. You will then meet with your 

children in the hall and look through their books together until 3.00pm. 

 

End of term 

Term 1 ends on Friday 19th October 

 

INSET 

Don’t forget Monday 29th October is an INSET day and school is closed to children. 

 

Homework 

This week homework will be a grammar task set on spag.com. This will reinforce work they have covered in 

class this week in English relating to adverbs and adverbials. The children have their log-in details in their 

Reading Records. This homework is expected to be completed by Friday 19th October.  

 

 

 

Don’t forget: 

 Spellings - Please continue to work on these, tests will be on Fridays. 

 Times tables - use Times Table Rockstars as a way to improve accuracy, tests on Fridays. 

 Homework Club Monday lunchtimes – for those who might find it helpful. 

 Buster’s Book Club – target time for Year 5 is 20 mins every Wednesday. Don’t forget to sign the 

bookmark. 

 Compost Heap – the Year 5 heap is growing! Keep the peelings coming (no cooked food or meat). 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend                                                                                       The Year 5 Teaching Team 

 


